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This is a massive health and safety issue and to tell people who live near the site to limit their time outside who 
live near the plant is obscure. This is a major health and safety concern for all in the Wingecarribee no recycled 
plastics should end up back in our water and toxic fumes put back into the atmosphere what health 
implications will come from this short and long term. This absolutely needs to be stopped. 
 

 




